Steven Gouveia

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Griffin

Mr. Dean Harter and Ms. Rachel Murray
Mr. and Mrs. Richard M. Haverland
Kayla Hiller

Mr. and Mrs. Romer Holleran

Mr. and Mrs. Dwight Holmes

Mr. Thomas Hoos and Ms. Virginie C. Boudet
Mr. and Mrs. Nathaniel Huggins 111
Indian River Photo Club

Art and Joan Irvine

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas S. Keating
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Keeler

Mr. and Mrs. Edward V. Lahey, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Laibe

Virginia Leamy

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Lepofsky
Ms. Elaine Levy

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Lincoln

Mr. and Mrs. Peter N. Lord

Mr. and Mrs. Charles B. Lyon

Mr. Daniel L. Mackenzie

Summer Memorials and Tributes
1/14/23 through 4/17/2023

In Memory of William C. (Bill) Buck
Sandy and Randy Rolf

In Memory of Sue Chadeayne
for the Docent Program
Ruth Lentini

In Memory of Bob Reed for the Betty Reed
Endowment for Family Programs

Robert and Marilyn Miller

Robert J. Shvodian

In Memory of Marshall Sternberg
Mary Lou Ciambriello

Gayle DHaeseleer

Suzanne Goldlust

The Lees Family

RE/MAX Associated Realty

Scott Nutall & Associates, PA

Michael and Linda Sigman

In Memory of Teryl Viner
Orchid Island Golf and Beach Club
Sandy and Randy Rolf

In Honor of the VBMA Docents

Stephen Tarr, Vice President - Space Coast

Porsche Club

In Honor of Jan Calfee
Susie Kintner

Pam Larrick

Kathy Connolly

Diane McGinn

Laura Sweeney

Mary Anne Liljedahl

Cathy Cronin

In Honor of Ted and Carol Price
John and Ann Dillon

In Honor of Debbie Weise
Mary Belle S. Rauch

Thank You to The Circle
Steering Committee

Trudy Powers Hoffman

The Circle

The Circle Funding for 2023-24 Education Programs

The VBMA's philanthropic group, The Circle, held their final meeting and reception
for the season on April 13th. Following a season of meetings, program site visits,
and other events, the Closing Reception brought nearly 100 Circle members to
the Museum to vote for the educational program or programs that would be
funded by the group in the coming year. Presented with five worthy programs, the
members voted by ballot to contribute their $44,080 to fully fund
Museum Explorations and partially fund A+ART/Rise Expansion.

Now in its 14th year, The Circle’s philanthropic members contribute a minimum gift
of $325 each with the goal that the total pooled amount will be gifted annually, by
member vote, to Museum education programs of their collective majority choice.

For more information or to join The Circle, contact Robyn Orzel at 772.231.0707
ext. 106, roborzel@vbmuseum.org, or visit vbmuseum.org/join-give/the-circle/.

VBMA Circle Steering Committee 2022-23: Kate Walsh,
Sally Roberts, Pam Larrick, Susie Kintner, Trudy Powers
Hoffman (Chair), Cathy Cronin, Diane McGinn, and Susan
Von Hagen.

The Circle site visit team members Lori Lazorik, Anne Golensky, Sally
Calhoun, Julie Wright, Joan Semmer, Gail Prauss, Nancy Cutshall, Nancy
Bryant, and Kate Walsh.

The Circle welcomes new members (from left): Mary Louise Preis, Jean
DeSantis, Cathy Fountain, Nancy Bryant, and Patsy Moynihan. Back (from
left): Jane Beattie, Lori Lazorik, Joan Semmer, Stuart Weismiller, Pamela
Siddall, Mary Parker, Ellen Dunn, Sally Calhoun, Nancy Pierce, and Gwen
Miller.
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